
Week Ending:  Friday 8th  February   

Class Information

Please can we ask that your child comes to school with a bag suitable for 
carrying books, letters home and their snack. (Separate to their lunch bag) 
Please send in named PE kit as PE is on a Thursday (every week) and will take 
place whatever the weather. 

Home Learning
Please remember to read school reading books and sign the yellow reading 
record. Spellings  can be found on Spelling shed and Math's activities on 
Active Learn. If you need another copy of passwords please let us know. This 
terms homework tasks have been sent out and a copy can also be found on our 
website. If you have any questions about the grid please pop in to speak to us. 
Thank you for the fantastic homework tasks that have already come into 
school. 

Also don’t forget you can follow us on twitter @ysgolyddraig #penfro
#cleddau #¥4

Hope you have a lovely weekend,
Mrs. Crowe and Miss Bale

Annwyl Rhieni/ Dear Parents,

This week, in Dosbarth Penfro and Dosbarth Cleddau we have been very busy 
with Manor Adventure and finding out about Chinese New Year and what 
Brexit means to The UK. 
Parents evening for Dosbarth Cleddau and for Dosbarth Penfro will be on 
Wednesday March 6th and Thursday March 7th. Please book your 
appointments online and if you have any problems please see Mrs Jones and 
Mrs Rees in the office. We will also be continuing with our Blue Abyss topic so 
please can you send in an empty 2l plastic’ ‘pop’ type  bottle. And also some 
small plastic items such as bottle tops, plastic forks  small plastic containers. 

Dosbarth Penfro a Dosbarth Cleddau


